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CiTY of CALABASAS

Date: December 29, 2020
To: Calabasas Home Owner Associations
From..

Maureen Tamuri, AlA, AICP
Community Development Director

Re:. Los Angeles County Department of Public Health
New Emergency Order dated 12/27/2020

We write to advise you of the extended and indefinite period for new Covid-19 Executive Orders in place as
of December 27, 2020, as ordered by the Los Angeles County Public Health Officer due to the surge of cases
in Los Angeles County. Calabasas is not immune to the virus; as of today, 668 cases of Covid-19 have been
reported in the City, a disturbing 50% increase from 441 cases at the beginning of December.

It is against this backdrop that we again implore your HOA to be vigilant for any gathering or party taking
place, especially New Year celebrations. In the past three weeks, numerous parties, some well into the
hundreds, have occurred in defiance of the Health orders. City Code Enforcement Staff, in addition to the
Los Angeles County’s Lost Hills Sherriff’s office, have responded and will take action to disperse the event.
The order, which is found in the link below, continues to prohibit gatherings of any group of persons outside
of a household; any gathering, either inside or outside, is prohibited. If you become aware of a gathering,
please contact one us immediately at:

Maureen Tamuri, Director: (818) 489-7908
Sparky Cohen, Building Official: (818) 606-2044
Gabe Endreola, Code Enforcement:(818) 518-3201

| hope the above information is of use to you in protecting your community. Again, our thanks for keeping
your Calabasas community safe from virus spread. Our best wishes for a safe New Years to you all.

Sincerely,

Maureen 'ramuri AlA, AICP

Community Development Director
City of Calabasas

Link:  Los Angeles County Department of Public Health

http://www.publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/Coronavirus/reopening-la.htm#orders
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